
 

 

TOWN OF BEEKMAN TOWN BOARD  
Minutes for Tuesday December 30th 2024 

 
The Town of Beekman Board met for a regular TOWN BOARD meeting on Tuesday December 30th 
2024. The meeting was called to order by Supervisor Covucci at 5:00PM. The following members 
were present: Supervisor Mary Covucci, Councilman Capollari, Councilman Battaglini, and 
Councilman Lemak.  
 
Also present were the Town Clerk –Laureen Abbatantuono and the Town Attorney, Craig Wallace. 
 
Supervisor Covucci led the Pledge of Allegiance. Supervisor Covucci pointed out the emergency 
exits and called for a moment of silence for all those who have served our Country.  
 
Supervisor Covucci went over the agenda items  
 
Town Board members read the Resolutions 
 
Public Comments on the agenda:  NONE  
 
 
Public Comments: Bill crane 254 Gardner Hollow Road had a question about the ARPA Funds. Doug 
Demasi 1214 Beekman Rd comments on the Greg Brown checks from 2018.  
 
 
 
General Board Comments: Laureen Abbatantuono, Town Clerk made a comment about the 
upcoming Property tax collection, when the bills will be in and when you can expect them to be 
mailed out.  
 
Supervisor Covucci the Next Regular Town Board Meeting: Wednesday January 8th 2025 at 6:00pm.   

 
 
Supervisor Covucci made a motion adjourn the Town Board meeting at 5:16PM, Seconded by 
Councilman Lemak, All in Favor, AYE.  
 
Respectfully Submitted by Town Clerk 
Laureen Abbatantuono 
 


